
 

 

 
 

AIU/SG/2023 

June 03, 2023  

 

Subject: Celebration of World Environment Day on 5th June, 2023. 

 

Dear Vice Chancellor/Director,  

 

Greetings from the Association of Indian Universities (AIU)! 

 

World Environment Day is an annual global event celebrated on June 5th to raise awareness 

and inspire action for protecting and preserving our environment. It serves as a platform for 

individuals, communities, and organizations to come together and address pressing 

environmental challenges, promoting sustainable practices and a more harmonious 

relationship with nature. This significant day provides an opportunity to reflect on our impact 

on the planet and take proactive steps towards creating a greener and healthier future for 

generations to come. 

 

It gives me immense pleasure to share that the Association of Indian Universities (AIU) has 

collaborated with Delhi State Legal Services Authority in organizing an environment legal 

literacy programme on “E-Waste Management” on the occasion of World Environment Day 

on 5th June, 2023 at 3.00 PM onwards which shall be streamed live on the following link: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YypK3UncWc4 

 

You are requested to please encourage the faculty members and students of your esteemed 

university to attend the above programme.  

 

With warm regards, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Pankaj Mittal) 

 

 

The Vice-Chancellor/Director of all AIU Member Universities/Institutions.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YypK3UncWc4

